
Join us at this open house to 
• See the recommended safety improvements

developed by the City and County.

• Learn how community input helped shape
these recommendations.

• Talk with staff and project team members
about next steps for safer streets.

The Corvallis School District does 
not necessarily sponsor this 
organization or its activities. The 
District assumes no liability for its 
contents or events arising out of 
this distribution.

The City of Corvallis 
and Benton County 
are working 
together to make 
streets safer for 
everyone—whether 
you walk, bike, roll, 
use transit, or drive.

Safer Streets 
Ahead

Tuesday, November 4  
5:00–7:00 PM
C3 Corvallis Community Center 
2601 NW Tyler Ave

Family-friendly activities and Spanish 
interpretation will be available.

Open 
House!

Drop in to our

SS4A project

Fall 2025

Learn More  
City of Corvallis Safe Streets For All (SS4A) 
Project: corvallisoregon.gov/SS4A 

Questions? 
Adam Steele  Project Manager  541-766-6916


